
Newsletter– 24th February 2023 

Teacher’s Strike Action on Tuesday 28th February 

 Year 1, Year 2 and Year 3 will be CLOSED on Tuesday 28th.  

 Reception, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 will be OPEN as normal. 

WORLD BOOK DAY: Thursday 2nd March 2023.  

We will be celebrating world book day in school next Thursday. As part of this, we are 

asking everyone to come into school in their pyjamas! We will also be having a world 

book day lunch. If your child is on packed lunches and would like the lunch, please pay 

£2.40 on Scopay dinners before Mon 27 Feb.  You do not need to pay if your child is in 

the infants or if you are entitled to free school meals.  

Fundraising:                                                                                                                                               

Today we have been in non-uniform to raise money for the Turkey/Syria earthquake           

disaster. Please make your donation on Scopay if you haven’t already. Thank you for your 

support.  

Internet Safety:                                                                                                                                  

Parents, please see this link which informs you how to keep children safe when gaming 

on the popular Fortnite game. There is lots of useful information to note if you access the 

website. https://www.internetmatters.org/hub/guidance/fortnite-battle-royal-parents-

guide-keep-kids-safe-gaming/  

Book Vouchers for World Book Day 
World Book Day offers every child and young person the opportunity to have a book of 
their own. Your child has been sent home with a special £1 token that can be exchanged 
for a FREE book! The World Book Day books are available locally in supermarkets so 
make sure you get yours. 

ESOL Classes:                                                                                                                                            

On the 2nd March there will be ESOL classes at school for parents. If you have not got a 

letter but would like to attend, please contact the school office to book a place. Thank 

you 

The next school holiday:  

School will close on Friday 31 March for the Easter holidays and reopen on Monday 17th 

April.  
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